
Robotics – October 2022 

On October 29, your JHS robotics team built a competition field in our gym and hosted 24 other 
teams from around the Pacific Northwest, including teams from Oregon and Canada. With the 
event they hosted, JHS Robotics has now played their last matches of the 2022 Rapid React 
season. 

• In official play, they had a record of 86 wins, 8 losses, and 0 ties.   
• In their offseason this fall, they went 64-8-0.  

This means that your JHS Robotics Team, Team 2910 Jack in the Bot has finished their 2022 
season with staggering record of 150 wins, 16 losses, and 0 ties. We are so proud of their 
accomplishments this year and look forward to the 2023 build season that begins in January, 
with the next competitions being in March of 2023. 

 

 


